These are the minutes from the December 15, 2020 Zoom meeting of the Hanover Board of Health. Present were Mr. John Dougherty - Board Member, Ms. Delshaune Flipp — Board Member, Mrs. Diane Sawin — Board Member, Mrs. Kimberly Dixon — Health Agent, Mr. William Barrett — Asst. Health Agent, Mrs. Nancy Funder - Public Health Nurse

Having a quorum, Mr. Dougherty motioned to open the meeting at 4:30 p.m., Mrs. Sawin seconded, all in favor.

Permit Renewals: Annual Board of Health permit applications have been sent out and are being returned for renewal.

Maven Policy: The Board unanimously voted to implement a new policy regarding Maven. The Board as well as a staff member will authorize any and all users who access maven on behalf of the Town of Hanover.

2021 Town Meeting Warrant Articles: The Board of Health does not have any proposed warrant articles for the 2021 Town Meeting at this time.

Ms. Flipp moved to adjourn, Mr. Dougherty second; so voted unanimously. Meeting adjourned at 4:56 p.m.